
 

 

 

 

 

1 June 2022 

Dear Jack, 

Thank you for your letter regarding Petition P-06-1263 Control pollution from agriculture 
in the parts of the Wye and Severn River located in Wales.  

Unfortunately, the Committee has already concluded its work on the Water Resources 
(Control of Agricultural Pollution) (Wales) Regulations 2021. Members signed off the final 
report at our meeting on the 26th of May. It is currently going through the final checks 
before publishing. We are hoping to publish on the 8th of June.  

As you will know, the motion in Plenary asked us to ‘urgently’ review the Regulations. 
However, this work was delayed as a result of a legal challenge to the Regulations by NFU 
Cymru but Members of my committee are now keen to conclude this work with 
immediate effect. 

Kind regards, 

 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair: Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee  
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